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    Thursday 4th May 2017
Dear Parents,
Good luck to all the Year 6 children who are sitting their SATs tests next week.  I know that all the children are very much looking forward to all the fun activities that Mrs Cargill has planned for the rest of the summer term.

Tomorrow we have visitors from the ‘Quality Mark award’ assessment team. The school has been working hard on achieving this award through the ‘Achievement for All’ programme.  Thank you to both Miss Louise Bradley and Mrs Katie Roberts who have worked hard with our coach to get this far.

School dinners –The price of school dinners which are provided by King Alfred’s School will increase from £2.10 to £2.30 as of Monday 5th June. 

Hot chocolate with the Head –  Well done to Leon Collings, Lily Bassett, Preston De Jong, Lila Toop, Lawrence De Jong, Jessica Jones and Cherry Osbourne who will be joining me tomorrow.  All the staff are very proud of you.






Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Georgia and Aaron. Thank you for your help.  


CLASS NEWS

 Year F   We have been learning how to use a number line when adding and taking away.  

              We are also working on using finger spaces and full stops when writing.
 Year 1   In Year 1 we have begun working on some art activities to make a lovely pirate

              display.  In maths we have been solving word problems using addition and 

              subtraction.
 Year 2  In Year 2 we have started learning the story ‘The Monkey Puzzle’ by Julia
              Donaldson so we can adapt it to write our own stories next week.  In maths we
              have been revising 1/2, 1/4, 2/4, 3/4 and 1/3 
 Year 3  In Year 3 we have started looking at instructions and explanations in English.  We

              have also been looking at measurements in maths.
 Year 4  This week Year 4 have been investigating different habitats around the school in 

              science.  We have been learning about symmetry in maths.  In English we have 
              become estate agents to write our own persuasive adverts for houses!  

 Year 5  This week in Year 5, we have been writing reports about our Beowulf monster 
              that we have created. In science, we have continued to look at materials and 
              their properties. 

 Year 6  This week in Year 6 we have been revising maths ready for SAT’s week.  In 

              English we have been writing up our news reports in neat.  In topic we have been 

              researching wonders of North America.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Milo for doing a fabulous piece of writing about his weekend!  Lola for creating a

              fantastic scooter on the laptop.
Year 1   Brandon for some superb pirate art work this week.  You took such care with your

              paintings, well done!  Esmai for a great improvement in reading.  Your hard work 

              is really showing, well done!
Year 2   Oscar for showing great confidence in maths and presenting his findings

              beautifully.  Georgia for great listening – especially in science where you came 

              up with some fantastic ideas for our investigation.
Year 3   Isabelle for always being so positive towards her learning.  Jax for showing great 

              perseverance and listening skills when drawing his sketch.
Year 4   Dylan B for great improvisation in recorders this week.
              Johnny for careful DT work.

Year 5   Teddy for showing a great, positive attitude to his work; he has really been giving
             100%!
             Leo for brilliant comprehension work with Sharon and great reading with Miss
             Potter!

Year 6   Lewis P for working really hard on his maths with Mrs Kerman.  Alec and Zachary

              for great team work and exploring area rules together.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done 3 Year!
Friends of Stockham
Heads up from Friends of Stockham; this term’s events include the change challenge (have a dig down the back of the sofa for your loose change), another clothing collection (we’ll need to have a good clear out if we’re to beat our record haul in January), Father’s day and the summer BBQ on Friday 7th July. There will be a prize for the class who fills their coin jar the most by half term so please start saving your small change and any clothing for our collections. Full details of each event will follow in due course. The more we raise, the more we can spend on the playground improvements! Thank you for your support.

School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










